
Language Arts:  

Welcome winter!  As we 

explore our new theme, our 
class will be introduced to 

the flannel board stories 
“Ten Little Snowflakes,” 

“I’m a Little Snowman,” 

and “Six Little Penguins”.  
We will also learn to sing 

new songs and use  musical 
instruments.  For example, 

our class will learn “If You 

Want To Be A Polar 

Animal”, “It Is Snowing”, 

and “Snowflake on my 
Nose”.  Get ready to make 

some fun music! 

 

 

 

 

 

Motor:  

Winter is here!  To stay 

in shape, we will have 
a relay race and have 

fun doing some 
exciting exercises.  The 

children will play two 

new games of 
“snowman slam” and 

“snowball sweeping”. 

Concept  

We will discuss winter 

and the changes that 

we will begin to see 

outside. We will also 
discuss the clothing 

that we wear to stay 

warm!  The children 
will get to explore 

with snow slime and 
ice melting.  The 

children will also 

 A Special Thanks 

to everyone for 

your generosity 

this holiday 

season.  

 We are beginning 

to register for 

summer camp and 

the 2019-2020 

school year on 

tuesday, January 

15th.  

 Show and Tell 

will be on 

Wednesday, 

January 2nd and 

Thursday 

January 3rd. 

Please limit your 

child to one item 

per day. Also, 

please make sure 

it is labeled for 

safe return. 

Thanks! 

 Please make sure 

children have 

gloves, hats, 

boots, and snow 

pants,  that are 

labeled we do take 

the children 

outside to play. 

 

Notes to Parents: 

Nursery News 
Weeks 20 and 21 December 31st– January 4th & January 7th-11th, 2019 

Theme: Winter I and II 

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 
947 East Division  

Lockport, IL 60441 

(815)838-2855 
lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Introductions: 

Letters: C, c 

Review: All that we have 
learned so far 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Jack K. 1/7 

 

enjoy a fun winter sensory 

table. 

Craft and Writing: 

Do you want to build a 

snowman?  Our class will be 
exploring shaving cream 

and building with play 

dough.  We will create some 
special winter works of art 

throughout the next two 

weeks.   

 

 

 

 

 

Have a GREAT Two Weeks!! 

Mrs. Nicole,  

Ms. Yasmin  

 


